
October 12, 1982

Mary Ann Anders, Ph.D.
2216 University
S t n i w a t e r, O K 7 4 0 7 4

Dear Mary Ann,

Sorry for the deliy In answering your letter. It was good to
talk to you, and of course we want to do everything we can to support
the preservation of Ed Galloway's workshop and parL Enclosed Is a
draft of a letter which we'll send to your state governor {^ho Is he?)
and to all others who seem likely to have an Interest In this. We
want to write to the OK SHPO, to Kent Ruth, to museums, etc. but
we don't have the right names or addresses. Can you see thatethose
get to us? Enclosed Is a stamped env4l»ope to make It easier.

If you feel there should be changes in that letter or fact
sheet, note those, too. You're more attuned to the local situation
than we are and your advice Is appreciated.

Make the list of addresses as long as you'd like—we're ready
and willing to contact every useful person you can think of on this
m a t t e r .

Keep us In touch with your work. It's a large but solvable
problem, especially considering the local Interest In the aatter.

Are you still Interested dn membership and a copy of the book?
L e t u s k n o w.

Best wishes.

Seynnur Rosen
D i r e c t o r

end: draft letter to OK governor


